
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 November 17, 2022 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Layton City Council will hold a 

Public Hearing on Thursday, November 17, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers of the Layton City Center, 437 North Wasatch Drive, regarding 

Amendments to the Budget for Fiscal Year 2022-2023. Persons in attendance 

shall be given an opportunity to be heard regarding the amendments. Copies of 

the amendments to the 2022-2023 Budget are on file and available to the public in 

the office of the City Recorder. 

 

 The hearing will be held at the regularly scheduled Council meeting. Public 

comments are welcomed. 

 

 If you desire further information, please contact the Finance Department at 

(801) 336-3880. 

 

____________________________ 

Kimberly S Read, City Recorder 

 
Layton City does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age or disability in employment or the 

provision of services. If you are planning to attend this meeting and, due to a disability, need assistance in understanding or 

participating in the meeting, please notify the City eight or more hours in advance of the meeting and we will try to provide 

assistance.  Please contact Human Resources at 437 North Wasatch Drive, Layton, Utah, 84041, telephone number (801) 336-3820. 


